

# Denton C.P. School Newsletter

<u>www.dentonprimaryschool.co.uk</u> contactus@denton.e-sussex.sch.uk

**Better Never Stops** 

8th November 2019

Dear Parents & Carers,

I hope you all had an enjoyable half-term and welcome to Term 2 - otherwise known as the Christmas term, which promises to be here before we know it!

## **Diary Dates**

Monday 11th November: Production of Aladdin for pupils (1.30pm)

**Thursday 14th:** Penguin Class assembly (9.10am) **Friday 15th:** Children in Need (further details below)

And beyond...

**Thursday 21st:** Pelican Class assembly (9.10m); Open Day (for parents seeking a place in Reception in September 2020; 9.30am, 1.30pm & 6.00pm)

## Children in Need

Next Friday 15<sup>th</sup> November is Children in Need. The children are welcome to wear something spotty to school in exchange for £1. Mrs Vidler is also raising as much as she can by selling stars for 50p; they can then be decorated and displayed in the office. It would be great to have as many of you take part as possible!

#### Dinner Menu

There will be a change of menu next Thursday to celebrate Bonfire Night (I agree it seems a little late!). Main meals are a choice of pork sausages with jacket wedges, bean and vegetable chilli with jacket wedges, or jacket potato with baked beans or cheese, all served with sweetcorn and carrots. Dessert will be sticky toffee pudding with custard, or fresh fruit, or yoghurt. A belated Happy Bonfire Night to you all!

### Flu Vaccinations

Please can you make sure that all flu vaccination consent forms are returned to the school office by Monday morning at the very latest. The health team will be collecting them from us on Monday. The vaccinations themselves are on Monday 25<sup>th</sup> November.

## Remembrance Sunday

We will be laying a wreath and planting crosses at Newhaven's Remembrance Service on Sunday, and the choir will be performing at St Leonard's Church. A big thank you and good luck to all taking part.

If you require any further information, please contact the school office.













I hope you all have a super weekend.

Yours sincerely,

Mr Guy Walsh Headteacher











